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 MAY 2023 NEWS 
 

 

Est. 1939                         

Website: http://www.raritanvalleyarts.org/                               

On Facebook: https://tinyurl.com/3m86dahu  

Newsletter Editor, Jennifer Ali  

 

Farewell Until Fall 

This is the last newsletter before the summer break. If 

members have news or events to share, please feel free to 

send it to me; I can send notices periodically through email. 

Have a great summer!  

Member News 

Donna Souren has two works in the Farmstead Arts 

Members’ Art Show, “Fantasies & Fairytales”: “Blue Eggs,” 

(colored pencil drawing—not pictured) and “The Gazebo” 

(pen and ink, and colored pencil).  

 

 

The exhibit runs through June 4.    

Details and online gallery: 

https://tinyurl.com/mv6x2fk5 

 

 

 

Upcoming picture book by Diana Patton 

 

SEND YOUR NEWS! 

 

Are you showing in an 

exhibit? Will you be 

teaching a class or 

workshop? Do you want to 

share your Instagram 

account or recommend 

artists to follow? You can 

include a link to more info 

and pictures too. 

EMAIL: jennali13@gmail.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.raritanvalleyarts.org/
https://tinyurl.com/3m86dahu
https://tinyurl.com/mv6x2fk5
mailto:jennali13@gmail.com
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Member News continued… 

Lois Westerfield, also a member of the 

Garden State Watercolor Society, is 

teaching a workshop, June 3, where 

participants will create a watercolor 

sketchbook. Registration closes May 21: 

https://www.gswcs.org/other-events.html  

Ted Ferfecki and Noreen Gelling both 

have paintings in the Manville Arts 

Council’s Art Expo, on view through June 

2, at the Manville Public Library. Photos 

from the Artists’ Reception: 

https://tinyurl.com/5n8dba9n  

 

 

 

 

 Ted Ferfecki, “County Fair” Noreen Gelling, “Stuck Till Spring” 

https://www.gswcs.org/other-events.html
https://tinyurl.com/5n8dba9n
https://www.gswcs.org/other-events.html


   

  Page 3 of 4 

   

 

Member News continued… 

Diana Patton has three watercolors in the 

Pittsburgh Watercolor Society's special exhibit at 

the Pittsburgh Botanic Garden, through June 24. 

All watercolors had to show some aspect of the 

Gardens, including animals. Pictured here, 

“Grazing Deer.” Online exhibit here: 

https://tinyurl.com/2p8bkk4k 

Her “Attraction Waterlily” is on view in the 

online American Artists Professional League’s 

Spring 2023 Members Show. Online catalog: 

https://aaplinc.org/spring-2023 

Diana's sixth picture book, entitled What Do 

You See? will be out by mid-June (Cover 

pictured on page one). 

“This is the first in a series of six picture books 

which endeavors to show children in a non-preachy way that we, all humans, animal and 

plant life, are connected, with the underlying message that if we are connected, we should 

care for each other.” Link to Diana’s website: https://dianapatton.com/  

Bill Metz’s painting, “Humpback Whale 

and Calf,” is on view in the Garden 

State Watercolor Society’s 53rd Annual 

Juried Exhibition, “Migration: 

Movement For Survival,” at the D & R 

Greenway Land Trust in Princeton, 

through September 24. Online gallery: 

https://tinyurl.com/48ehr9x9 

 

https://tinyurl.com/2p8bkk4k
https://aaplinc.org/spring-2023
https://dianapatton.com/
https://tinyurl.com/48ehr9x9
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Please direct any RVAA membership inquiries to: 

Susan Boyd susaneboyd@gmail.com 

Application available at:    

http://www.raritanvalleyarts.org/Membership

Applicationform.pdf 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

mailto:susaneboyd@gmail.com
http://www.raritanvalleyarts.org/MembershipApplicationform.pdf
http://www.raritanvalleyarts.org/MembershipApplicationform.pdf

